
  

 

 

 

 

Welcome: 

 

We want to thank you for choosing our office for your child(ren)’s 

health care needs!  We look forward to meeting you and your family 

and to becoming partners in helping to make sure that your child or 

children grow up happy and healthy. 

 

Enclosed you will find information about our office.  We encourage you 

to call us with any questions that you may have.  You can also find 

information on our website and our Facebook page.  We also encourage 

you to sign up for our Patient Portal, where you will then have direct 

access to information in your child’s chart and can send and receive 

messages and requests easily and at any time of the day that is 

convenient for you. 

 

Please bring your insurance information, your completed new patient 

forms, your copay, and a list of any questions you may have for the 

doctor along with you to your first visit.  We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 

 

 


